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08-Sep-2016 

 

Dear Dr. Rice: 

 

I am pleased to accept your manuscript entitled "Imagining Disability Futurities" 

(OA-2016-0057.R1) for publication in Hypatia as it stands. Thanks very much for 

all of your work with the final revisions. 

 

Your manuscript will go into production immediately, and when the copyediting, 

typesetting and proof reading are all completed, it will be published online in 

EarlyView; this system allows citable electronic publication before a manuscript 

appears in print.  Miranda Pilipchuk, Hypatia Managing Editor, will be in touch 

with instructions for starting this process. 

 

Thanks again for your contribution; I look forward to seeing your manuscript in 

print. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sally J. Scholz, PhD 

Editor 

 

 


